
Friday 18th of September 2015

Julie and I are in the capital city of Burkina Faso where an official coup d’état has recently 
been pronounced by the presidential guard. This group of 1300 soldiers is the most advanced 
military branch and has followed an elite training which makes them extremely dangerous. 
The general of the presidential guard has proclaimed himself to be the new leader of the 
country which has enraged the population. We have confirmed reports that the police force is 
organizing a counter attack this evening on the presidential guard to restore democratic 
power and peace in the country. 
 
We are confined to our home until further notice.  
 
Please pray that the presidential guard would abandon their unpopular effort so that there 
would be a minimum of casualties and no civil war. 
Thank you for your prayers.

Stephen & Julie Knickerbocker


